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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There was 1 odor report in the month of September. It will be discussed in the next section

The step screen was repaired. An electrical short was traced out and repaired. A new transducer

was installed on the downstream side to provide level differential.

The automatic transfer switch for the generator at Station 5 has been replaced. The generator

needs to be tested which is scheduled for October 4.

Influent pump #1 has been rebuilt and installed. It is now in service and operating well.

The underground oil storage tank fuel lines have been tested for cathodic protection. There is no

cathodic protection but it needs to be determined if it is required as the fuel lines are copper and

therefore electrically neutral.

A new level transducer has been installed at Station #4. The previous unit had failed.

A section of the primary sludge line to the gravity thickener has been replaced. It developed a

leak.


